
 

 
  

Upon This Rock 

May 5, 2017 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an everlasting rock.”  Isaiah 26:4 

 

  
 
 
 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an 
everlasting rock.” Isaiah 26:4   

 

 
Friday, May 5: Spring Musical at 7 p.m. ALL students 

are involved! Trinity is having an end of the year 

FOOD DRIVE to benefit The Uptown Ministries of 

Chicago, so we are asking ALL who attend the musical 

to bring a can of food for this wonderful ministry. 

 

Sunday, May 7: 8th grade Confirmation 1 p.m. 

 

Monday, May 8: Last day to register for Golf Outing 

 

Friday, May 12: 8th Annual “Golf Fore the Kids” at 

1:30 p.m. Register by May 8. We have many spots 

still open. Don’t golf? It’s ok, you can still help!  

 
We need the following sponsorships: 

 Hole-in-One $750 

 Beverage Cart $500 

 Lunch $500 

 Longest Drive Contest $250 

 Putting Contest $250 
 
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!  

 We need 3 or 4 people to help with registration 
from noon to 1:30 p.m.  

 Be a greeter on a tee box 

 Be a spotter at a competition hole 
 
Call Mr. Landgrave at 708-839-1444 if you can help. 
 
Blessings,  
Mr. Landgrave 
 

Thought of the Week: 

When it comes to your child, don’t just think 
‘PROTECT,’ think ‘PREPARE!’ 

 
Principal’s Letter 

Please Support Food Drive 
 
Trinity’s Lutheran Women’s Missionary League is 
having a food drive from now to the end of the school 
year. We’d like the school children to help.   
 
All items will be donated to Uptown Ministry in 
Chicago. Our goal is to gather 100 items each week 
from now to May 30. Each week we’ll concentrate on 
just one kind of food (although anything is welcome).  
 
This week, we collected 22 items. Next week, we 
would like each student to bring a can of fruit 
please.   
 
There is a table in the lobby for your donations.    
Thank you for sharing! 
 

 

Sports Awards Night Planned 
 
Everyone who participated 
in Trinity athletics this year 
(cross country, volleyball,  
basketball, track and 
cheerleading) is invited  
to our Sports Awards Event. 
 
When: Tuesday, May 16 (with pizza if you come a 
little early) 
 
Where: Trinity’s gymnasium 
 
What: We’ll be reminiscing about our athletic year, 
recognizing our athletes, honoring our 8th grade 
parents and thanking our coaches. 
 
Please make every effort to attend! 



Turn in Service Hours Soon 

 
The end of the school year is fast approaching! The 
deadline for Service Hours is Friday, May 12.  
 
Please turn in all paperwork to your homeroom teacher 
by then. If you need a form, look at the bulletin board 
across from Ms. Haak's room. 

 

 

  

 
 
Thank You for Appreciating Trinity 
THANK YOU to all our students and families for 
participating in Trinity’s Teacher Appreciation Week!  
There were so many showcases of creativity, 
thoughtfulness and  
kindness that we  
were truly blown 
away.  With every- 
one’s help, we were 
able to bring some  
bright light to our teachers and staff and make their 
week extra special. Hats off to the Trinity faculty and 
staff for all your hard work and dedication this school 
year– you are our MVPs! 
  
Another THANK YOU to our amazing ROOM 
PARENTS for your help covering the classrooms 
during the teacher appreciation week luncheon on 
Tuesday!  Our teachers were able to enjoy a quick bite 
to eat away from the classroom, and this wouldn’t 
have been possible without help from Sarah Cudney, 
Sheralynn Kellough, Sawsan Alzukaimi, Yacsis Hung, 
Kevin Murray, Lauren Vasquez, Kelly Halpin and 
Carrie Novak.  
  
 
Final Fun Friday 
Our last Fun Friday of the 2016-2017 school year is 
scheduled for Friday, May 12, and it’s HAWAIIAN 

  Dig out those button up floral print shirts and DAY!
grass skirts and leis!   
 
Our weather hasn’t been very “Hawaiian” lately, so 
let’s warm up by dressing Hawaiian. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
2017 Trinity Color Run Update  
Early turn in date #2 for the 2017 Trinity Color Run is 
coming up on Monday, May 8.  Students who turn in 
pledge money through Monday will be eligible to 
receive their walker tags and prizes during the week’s 
distribution.  Remember:  you do NOT need to wait for 
an official turn in date to remit pledges.  Simply turn in 
to your classroom teacher or the school office at any 
time, and prizes and walker tags will be awarded with 
the next regularly scheduled distribution.  All students 
in Preschool through 8th grade will be eligible to 
participate in PAWS’ only, biggest and most 
EXCITING fundraiser!  Run, walk, get splashed in a 
rainbow of colors…and most of all, have fun! Check 
out a few pictures below from last year’s event for 
inspiration.   
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

PAWS News and Upcoming Events 
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